


associations, interfaith groups and traditional authorities, also have an important role in 
that regard.    
 
In view of the above, the Peacebuilding Commission calls on all national stakeholders to 
ensure that the forthcoming elections are conducted in a peaceful and impartial manner to 
enable the country to overcome the legacy of conflict and create an enabling environment 
for economic development and prosperity.  
 
The Peacebuilding Commission stands ready to continue its support to the government 
and people of Sierra Leone as Sierra Leone prepares for its landmark elections and in 
their arduous task of building a democratic and prosperous nation. 
 

New York, 15 November 2012 
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